		

Central Bucks School District
5th Grade Supply List for Ms. Morrison Room 224
MILL CREEK ELEMENTARY 

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The items listed below supplement the supplies provided by the school and will help your child be prepared for the many tasks and assignments in the year ahead.  Please label EVERYTHING with your child’s name. 

· 3 marble composition notebooks 
· 6 two-pocket folders : three hole punched and plastic  
(Please purchase one in red, yellow, green, blue, purple, and one fun)
· One 2 inch binder binder   
· Plenty of #2 pencils and erasers already sharpened
· One pack of erasable pens (Please NOT the click ones)
· 1 zip soft pencil/supply case (no hard pencil boxes, please)
· 1 thin black sharpie
· 2 packs of Expo Markers
· 1 pack of colored pencils 
· 1 small pencil sharpener for the colored pencils 
· 1 pair of scissors
· 2 glue sticks
· 1 small eraser for personal whiteboard (a sock works great)
· 1 set of headphones or earbuds in a Ziploc bag for the computer.  It needs to have the standard headphone plug- no Apple Lightning or USB-C connectors 
· 1 container of antibacterial wipes for the classroom 
· 1 box of tissues for the classroom 
· Girls-1 box of gallon size baggies
· Boys- 1 box of sandwich size baggies
· Reusable water bottle (This does not need to be new, use what you have!)

**Please label with your child’s name**
Thank you so much!

Dear Fifth Grade Families,
 
My name is Melissa Morrison and I am the lucky one that gets to be your child’s teacher this year!  I am very excited to get to know your children and to work with you this year.
 
If you wouldn’t mind, I have created a form so that I can collect some information about your child before the year even begins.  We spend a lot of time getting to know one another, but I find it’s helpful to have some information from the people that know my students best…YOU!  When you have the time, please click on this link https://forms.office.com/r/zfwdivH2En and complete the form.  No rush, it would just be helpful to have before the official start of the school year.
 
I wanted to send you a list of supplies we will be utilizing to set us up for a successful year.  Desk space is limited, so please stick to this list. You can send them all on the first day, or trickle in throughout the week if it’s too much to carry.
 
I don’t have our schedule yet; the office is still working on it.  As soon as I have it, I will send another email so that you have that information.  Our classroom number is 224.
 
I built this email list from the emails that you provided to the district.  If you would prefer to NOT be included in my weekly emails, please let me know.  I’ve included any adult on the student’s contact but can always change that. 
 
I look forward to meeting all of you and getting to know your kids.  Repeat families, I’m SO excited to have your kids again!!  Enjoy the rest of the summer!
 
Melissa Morrison


